
 
 
Date: September 22, 2017 rev October 5, 2017
 
To:     All Roofing, Building, Restoration and Insurance Industry
Professionals
 
Re:     Obsolete Concrete Roof Tiles Formerly Produced in Florida
 
In response to the vast amount of hurricane damage related inquiries from
industry professionals, please note the following list of concrete roof tiles
that have been produced in or shipped to Florida over the past several
decades.
 
The following roof tiles are obsolete and do not interlock with the profiles
currently offered by our existing member roof tile manufacturers.
Identifying marks on the back of each tile may include Pioneer,
Currier, Entegra, Wallin, P, Bender and or Hanson.      
 



 
In the event that a tile roof requires a complete replacement, our existing
member manufacturers will strive to offer colors that closely resemble the
existing roof, however the likelihood of an exact color replacement is
highly unlikely.
 
If we might provide any additional information or assistance, please feel
free to email us at Rolson@tileroofing.org.
 
Sincerely,
Rick Olson
TRI President
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